
 

 

 

5th December 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
GCSE Mathematics Revision Weekend – February 2025 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to the GCSE Mathematics Residential at PGL Marchant Hill, in Hindhead Surrey for the 
weekend of Friday 28th February – Sunday 2nd March 2025.  
 
This is an exciting opportunity for selected students to participate in engaging and targeted lessons to be facilitated by their 
mathematics teachers. Through intensive revision sessions, pupils will be able to consolidate their understanding of topics 
already covered in school and learn some new key topics/content that carry a significant number of marks in the final 
summer exams. 
 
The educational trip has been heavily subsidised by the school, and we are requesting a contribution of £20 per student. 
This payment will cover all transport, accommodation, food and revision materials for each student over the weekend.  
 
Our coach will leave school at 1.00pm on Friday 28th February and we will return to the school’s site on Sunday afternoon 
by 4.00pm subject to traffic. We have selected for slightly more pupils than there are spaces for, so places will be granted 
on a first come first served basis. Please ensure you child’s place on the residential is booked and paid for quickly.  
 
To increase the productivity and attentiveness of all pupils and for safety reasons during physical activities, we will store 
students’ phones away at specific intervals throughout the weekend. So please be aware that your child may not be 
contactable at all times. They will be given opportunities to use their phones each day at particular intervals and if there is 
an emergency, you can contact a member of staff on the following email address: s.moghal@baconscollege.co.uk  
We welcome your support. In order for your child to attend this trip, you are required to complete the attached forms 
(Parental Consent & Medical Form and Behaviour Agreement) and make full payment of £20 by Monday 13th January 2025. 
If the forms and/or payment are incomplete, we will not be able to take your child on the residential.  
Please complete the payment via ParentPay under Year 11 Mathematics Residential. 
 
We have attached a packing list of all necessary items for your reference. For any further information regarding the PGL 
centre, please see the PGL website: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/marchants-hill 
We hope that your child can attend, and we look forward to a rewarding trip. 
 
 
 
 
Miss S. Moghal                                                 
Director of Mathematics 

mailto:s.moghal@baconscollege.co.uk
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/secondary-schools/centres/marchants-hill


 

 

 

Packing List 
 

ITEM PACKED 

    

Towel   

Sleeping bag or duvet & pillow (matress sheet is provided)   

    

Warm & waterproof coat   

Old trainers for activities (It will be muddy!!!)   

Old comfortable clothes/sportswear for activities   

Dry shoes and clothes for evening activities   

Underwear (especially warm socks)   

Suitable nightwear   

    

Wash items (shower gel, shampoo, etc…)   

Toothbrush & toothpaste   

Anti-perspirant / deoderant    

    

Calculator   

Protractor    

Pair of compasses   

Black/blue, red and green pens   

Pencils   

Ruler   

    

Refillable water bottle   

Healthy snacks    

 


